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PIR has been supporting our community since they opened. From teen driving 

education to all proceeds from their winter lights to local charities. This could 

potentially jeopardize a portion of their 500 jobs. And the estimated 35 million dollars 

it generates for the regional economy. This will affect almost every aspect of that 

facility. Not to mention the spectator aspect that has been around for over 60 years. 

Bringing people to Portland from all over the world for events. Passing this is a 

terrible decision for our community as a whole.  


